
 

Visit Report – Milijuli Foundation School 

Overview 

Repot Author Ralf Ledl 

Report Date 22.12.2018 

Visit Date 03.12.2018 – 07.12.2018 

Visitors (Organization) Ralf Ledl (Menschen im Dialog e.V.) 

Address Kathmandu 44600, Nepal 

Primary contact Maureen Pyia 
Nirmala Pariya 

 

Purpose of visit 

In April 2014, Maureen Pyia founded the Milijuli Education Program. She is committed to 

helping children from the slum area of Sinamangal in Kathmandu who, for a variety of reasons, 

are not yet attending school. Maureen will be rewarded for her efforts with the laughter of the 

children and success, when the children make the step into public school.  

Menschen im Dialog e.V. provided 5 Computers, 1 Projector and some teaching material. The 

teachers of the school were trained for five days to use the equipment for lessons and to carry 

out any necessary repair and maintenance work. With the help of the computers and learning 

software, students are enabled to learn and deepen the learned in a playful way, with the goal 

to increase the chance to succeed in school. Former pupils of the Milijuli-School can visit their 

former school after lessons and thus also take advantage of this additional learning 

opportunity.  

Project cost 

Description NPR EUR 

5x Lenovo Laptop (sponsored)***   0,00 € 

1x Projector (sponsored)***   0,00 € 

Shipping costs for Laptops from Germany to Nepal*   0,00 € 

Windows 10 licenses (partly sponsored)   11,59 € 

Office 2013/2016 licenses   20,96 € 

VGA cable   7,85 € 

External Hard-Disk for backup and recovery   31,99 € 

PVC banner   20,98 € 

5x Computer mouse "Lenovo" रु 1.500,00 11,55 € 

Printouts / training materials रु 1.290,00 9,93 € 

Travel expense "Menschen im Dialog e.V."**   0,00 € 

SUM   114,85 € 
Average exchange-rate EUR / NPR = 129,90 

* Transported via hand-luggage by partners and friends of “Menschen im Dialog e.V.” 

**All travel expenses are paid by the members of “Menschen im Dialog e.V.” themselves 

***Notebook computers worth. approx. 950 EUR 

Further information and follow up 

On the last day a special program was offered by the Dutch foundation "Stichting Bombo", 

which finances the school: Clowns from Holland, who visited several orphanages, hospitals 

and schools at the time, created a lively atmosphere with their surprise visit. They left radiant 

faces with the kids, who had a lot of fun and joy in this entertaining afternoon. 


